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Tree Retention During Construction 
 

 
 

During construction and site development, local government authorities may 
mandate the retention and protection of trees on site. 
 

The Tree Doctor has extensive experience working with both residential and 
commercial clients to ensure that trees designated for retention are protected and 
maintained during the construction period. 
 

Our company will provide advice and implement protective measures to avoid 
damage and undue stress to trees during construction, ensuring that government 
authorities are satisfied and the project moves forward.  
 

The Tree Doctor has an enviable record within the industry with regards to 
tree protection during construction and we believe our knowledge and skill 
set in this area is second-to-none. 
 

 

Ph:  07 3855 2855 
trees@thetreedoc.com 

www.thetreedoc.com 


